Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 19 April 2018. Your request
has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

You asked for:
Is it possible to inform us on the total number that have:-
1. been built as to date

2. What was the cost to the GLA

3. In what borough they have been built in

4. Who were they offered to eg

- to those on the Boroughs waiting lists

- homeless

- those sleeping rough

- new arrivals

- young people eg 18 to 25; 25 to 35

- single people eg male; female;

- those with special needs

- those that have reached an age to downsize for what ever reason

- families looking for larger properties and or first time family homes

5. Who will be tasked to manage these 'social/council homes'

6. Are they of the same standard and within new buildings for sale

7. Are they flats or houses

| have noted that all London Boroughs have waiting lists is it thus possible to release the actual
figures of those on the waiting lists eg:-

- that have been on the waiting lists for 5years or more and under 5 years
- single people

- families of two and more in size

- special needs

- those present families living in Social/Council housing who who have children waiting looking to be
housed in London into social/council housing.

Our response is:

1 - 3. Details can be found in our published figures in link below:

https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/housing-and-land/increasing-housing-supply/affordable-
housing-statistics

4. We do not hold the information requested but please refer to CORE data in link below for
assistance:

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/rents-lettings-and-tenancies
5. Councils and Registered Partners regulated by the Housing Regulator
6. Yes, expected by London plan and our funding requirements.

7. We do not hold the information requested.

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the reference at
the top of this email.



